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we’d be delighted to have you on board! Email: keaschoolfriends@outlook.com 

 

                             03.11.2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We just wanted to keep you up to date with KSF – this half term is a busy but very exciting 

one!  

The week of the 27th November to 1st December your child will have the opportunity to pop 

along during lunchtime to KSFs Wrapping Room! 

We will be selling gifts for parents and loved ones that they can choose, wrap, write a gift 

tag and pop under your Christmas tree all by themselves! 

Gifts are priced at £1 to £3. Samples are below… 

  

We will be running the ‘Wrapping Room’ between 12-1pm daily and each class will be 

invited on the days specified below. 

Monday 27th November: Year F 

Tuesday 28th November: Year 1 

Wednesday 29th November: Year 2 

Thursday 30th November: Years 3+4 

Friday 1st December: Years 5+6 

We will be taking payment for the gifts on the day.  

Other important KSF dates for your diary….. 

Friday 24th November is a ‘Non-School Uniform Day’ in exchange for a Tombola prize please. 
Plates for cakes and raffle tickets will go home with your child.  

Thursday 30th November – Last day that the Raffle tickets and money can to be returned to 
KSF via the Correspondence box! 

Friday 1st December 3-5pm is our Christmas Fayre held as usual in the school hall and 
surrounding classrooms. Each year group has a stall to run. Please see your class reps for 
details and to volunteer to help out – even for a half hour stint!  
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Thursday 14th December - 9-12pm at Playing Place Community Centre – ‘Breakfast with 
Santa’ and a Christmas Shopping opportunity – Neals Yards, Usborne Books, Body Shop at 
home, Tykki Dew, Flamingo Paperie, Little Bubba Boxes and more! Stalls are £5 – please 
email keaschoolfriends@outlook.com if you are interested in having a stall. 

 
Thursday 14th December we have organised a Christmas Disco with ‘The Funky Thing Disco’  
£3 per child or £5 per family.  
Infants 6pm – 7pm and Juniors 7.15pm – 8.15pm  
 
 
We will be selling ‘Glow sticks’ £1 for 3 – available on the door. 

 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and say a 
massive thank you for your continued support. Without this we wouldn’t be able to fund all 
the extras that every single Kea School child has access too! Below is everything we’ve 
funded since September. 

 
• Coach funding for the Choir trip  

• Coach funding for the Year 2 trip to the Museum  

• Coach funding for the Year 6 Cadet trip to Penair School  

• Coach funding for the Year 6 ‘Hit the Surf’  

• Coach funding for the Year 3+4 trip to the Cathedral  

•  ‘Whizz Pop Bang’ – Science magazine subscription 3x copies monthly for the library  

• Safety goggles x 32 for Science lessons  

• A play kitchen for the imagination corner in Year F  

• Year 3+4 ‘puppet theatre workshop’ in November  
• Bike-ability for Year 5 
• Christmas Trees, Crackers and Books – for all Classes 
 

 
Easy-fundraising is now at an outstanding £566.88!!! 

Thank you to all our supporters – if you’d still like to sign...the link is…. 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/keaschoolfriends/ 

 

 

Please ensure prompt collection of 

your children after their disco! 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/keaschoolfriends/

